
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 

Swallows 
Children in Year 5 had their final violin concert of the year this week. They performed a selection of the 
pieces they had been working on in lessons. Well done Swallow Class!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ducklings 
On Monday, children in Reception class visited Bristol Aquarium in conjunction with this terms reading 
book ‘The Night Pirate’, they also took part in an ‘under sea’ lab activity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                 

July 
Frid 12th  Final Fling  
Mon 22nd  Year 6 leavers assembly – gates open at 1.50pm – all welcome 
Tues 23rd  End of Term 6 
 

September 
Mon 2nd  Inset day 
Tues 3rd  Inset day 
Wed 4th  Term starts for all children 
 

All the dates are also published on the Federation website. Additions or changes will be in bold 
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KS2 End of Year Play 
Children in KS2 were amazing in the 
end of year production of the Mission 
Implausible this week! Thank you to  
parents that came to support them,  
we hope you enjoyed it as much 
as the children and staff did.  
 
 
 
Herons 
Children in Year 2 visiting the SS Great Britain on Wednesday to enhance their history topic on Brunel. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Quad Kids 
Swallows and Kingfishers went to Chew Valley School yesterday and took part in 4 different sports 
activities with other primary schools in the area. They did brilliantly, was Noah 1st overall, Finn was 
2nd overall and Horace was 3rd overall, out of all the schools participating! Well done to you all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swans 
Children in Year 4 have been learning all about Pointillism and Georges Serat. This week they have 
been planning their final piece. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

  

 



Cygnets 
Children in Cygnets took part in cake decorating course on Monday hosted by Aspens our catering 
company. They thoroughly enjoyed the experience. 
 
New Menus 
The new Aspens menus are attached for September. Orders may be placed from the beginning of 
September when the system has been updated. 
 
Certificates 
Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive 
attitude or great behaviour or good manners etc) in the last two celebration assemblies: 
 

Ducklings Cygnets Herons Wrens 

Maggie-Mae Dylan Harry Maisie 

Freddie Arthur RJ Raffy 

Dylan Bella The whole class! Olivia 

Albie Oscar Daniil Ruby 

Zoe Seb  Isaac 

    

Swans Swallows Kingfishers Headteacher Awards 

Amelia J Lucas Horace Nate 

Emilia P Blake Holly Noah 

Ellis Mia The whole class! Horace 

William Elliot JB Chloe Finn 

Felix Isla Josh  

Evelyn Ivor   

Kian Elliot H   

Amelia L    

Note: the records are made by Y6 children so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term Dates 2023-24  

Term 6 Tuesday 4 June 2024 to Tuesday 23 July 2024 

 

Term Dates 2024-25  

Term 1 Wednesday 4 September 2024 to Thursday 24 October 2024 

Term 2 Monday 4 November 2024 to Friday 20 December 2024 

Term 3 Tuesday 7 January 2025 to Thursday 13 February 2025 

Term 4 Monday 24 February 2025 to Friday 04 April 2025 

Term 5 Tuesday 22 April 2025 to Friday 23 May 2025 

Term 6 Tuesday 3 June 2025 to Tuesday 22 July 2025 

 

INSET days 2024-25 

• Monday 2 September 2024  

• Tuesday 3 September 2024  

• Friday 25 October 2024  

• Monday 6 January 2025  

• Friday 14 February 2025  

• Monday 2 June 2025  

 



PTA Newsletter 
 
PTA AGM 

The PTA raises thousands of pounds every year to support our school and enrich our children’s 
education, but it can’t function without the support of parents like you! 

We are a friendly group of parents who meet once a term to plan and organise fundraising events. As 
our Year 6 PTA members leave for secondary school, we need help from parents to host events so we 
can support our children’s education and fun activities. 

You don’t need to commit to being on the PTA, but if you have the capacity to regularly help at events 
we would still love to see you at our AGM on Wednesday 17th July 6:30pm in the school hall or 
contact your class rep. 
 
 
Outside Providers 
 

 


